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MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL MEETING OF SEETHING PARISH COUNCIL HELD AT SEETHING AND 

MUNDHAM VILLAGE HALL ON WEDNESDAY 28TH MAY 2025 AT 7PM 

 

Present: Dr Hudspith (Chairman), Mr Stockdale (Vice-Chairman), Mr P Garnham, Mr Steward, 

Mr Parsley,  Mrs Key and Mr Cowan 

In attendance: Mrs Andrews and 3 members of the public 

1. Apologies for absence 

 

Apologies were received from Mrs Mason-Billig, Mr Fuller (District Councillor) and Ms Bray 

 

2. Election of Chairman 

 

Mr Stockdale proposed that Dr Hudspith should be re-elected as Chairman.  Dr Hudspith 

confirmed that he would be prepared to stand.  Mr Garnham seconded the proposal with all 

Councillors in favour.  Dr Hudspith was therefore elected as Chairman.   

 

3. Election of Vice-Chairman 

 

Mr Stockdale proposed that Mr Garnham be  elected as Vice-Chair.  Mr Garnham was happy 

to stand.  Mr Cowan seconded the proposal with all Councillors in favour.  Mr Garnham was 

therefore elected as Vice-Chairman. 

 

4. Update of Register of Members’ Interests 

All present Councillors confirmed that they had no changes to make to their register of 

members’ interests.  Dr Hudpith signed an acceptance of office form which the Clerk will 

hold with her records. 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at  at 7.10pm 


